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COMPANY UPDATE – MZ-1 WELL 
 
 
 
Pura Vida Energy NL (Pura Vida or the Company) is pleased to provide an opportunity for investors 
to view an update from Mr Damon Neaves, Managing Director, in relation to the MZ-1 well offshore 
Morocco. 
 
To view, copy the following details into your web browser:    

http://magnus.publish.viostream.com/pura-vida-energy 
 
The interview will also be available on the Company’s website www.puravidaenergy.com.au under 
the heading “Investor Relations”. 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT 
Damon Neaves, Managing Director 
T: +61 8 9226 2011 
E: info@puravidaenergy.com.au 

MEDIA CONTACT 
Rupert Dearden or Richard Glass 
MAGNUS Corporate and Financial Communication 
T: +61 8 6160 4900 
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